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fes, Gocgle's good here Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>

1210 Brighton Avenue

Lauren Swett <Iswett@woodardcurran.com> Fri, May 26, 2017 at 11:49 AM
To: Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Nell,

| spoke with Tom Greer. We discussed the stormwater discharge coming from the two curb outlets. They’ve reviewed the
flow to those areas, and determined that additional erosion control is not required. Based on my discussion with Tom, |
am OK with the site as shown.

The only outstanding item from my memo is the NOI for the Maine Construction General Permit. Tom explained that the
contractor has not been selected yet, and they will file that permit once the contractor is in place.

| am good with the plans as they are submitted. If you have any questions, or need anything else from me, let me know.

Thanks,

Lauren

Lauren Swett, P.E.

Technical Manager

Woodard & Curran

41 Hutchins Drive

Portland, Maine 04102

Phone: (207)558-3763 (direct)
(207)219-3591 (cell)
(800)426-4262 (office)

Email: Iswett@woodardcurran.com
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